
TO:  James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Doug Monn, Interim Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: City-wide ADA Assessment – Extend Ad Hoc Committee 
 
DATE:  August 2, 2005 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On May 17, 2005 the City Council appointed Council members Heggarty and Strong to an ad hoc Committee to assist in 
review of proposals for a city-wide ADA Assessment.  As the work of the Committee is not yet complete, staff requests 
the extension of this ad hoc Committee to September 20, 2005. 
 
 
OPTIONS: 
 

 a.   As the work of the Committee is not yet complete, it is recommended that the Committee’s duration be 
extended to September 20, 2005. 

 
 b.   Amend, modify or reject the above option. 


